
Subject: Objection to Delayed Service 

Appointment 

Dear [Service Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally express my objection regarding the 

delay of my scheduled service appointment originally set for [Original Date and Time]. Despite 

my anticipation for your services, I have not received any communication about the 

postponement or rescheduling. 

The lack of timely communication has caused significant inconvenience, as I had made 

arrangements based on your initial commitment. I believe it is crucial for service providers to 

uphold their scheduled appointments or promptly inform customers of any changes. 

I kindly urge you to provide me with an updated appointment date at your earliest convenience, 

preferably within the next week. I appreciate your immediate attention to rectify this matter and 

look forward to your prompt response. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


